

June 12, 2018

Mr. Lee Zirk General Services Director P. O. Box 610 Broken Arrow Oklahoma 74013

RE: Annual Rate Adjustment

Dear Lee:

In accordance with our agreement with the City of Broken Arrow (BAMA), Waste Management will increase your acceptable waste/construction and demolition rate at Quarry Landfill from \$22.69 per ton to \$23.43. The rate for wastewater treatment plant sludge will increase from \$25.79 per ton to \$26.64 per ton. The \$1.25 per ton State flow fee will be in addition to the tonnage rate and all rates will be effective 7/1/18. This increase reflects an increase of 3.30% based on the annual change in the Water Sewer and Trash Collection Consumer Price Index (attached).

Thank you again for your assistance, and feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Rick Padgett

Public Sector Manager

Waste Management of Oklahoma, Inc.

rpadgett@wm.com

405-520-3883